UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

June 3, 2014

Mr. Fusao Miyata

Mitsui & Co. (U.S.A.), Inc.

1300 Post Oak Blvd., Suite 1700
Houston, TX 77056

SUBJECT: Notice of Timely Renewal Status of Export License XSNM3611/01
Dear Mr. Miyata:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your application for renewal of NRC license XSNM3611/01.
The application has been deemed “timely” in accordance with 10 CFR 110.51(b)(2), allowing
license XSNM3611/01 to remain valid until issuance of the new license from this office. Please
retain this notice to demonstrate proof of a valid license.

You may refer to either the expiring license number or the amendment license number in any
correspondence or telephone calls regarding your renewal.

For inquiries regarding review status, please contact Jane Chimood at 301-415-1575 or email
Jane.Chimood@nrc.gov. For inquiries that are technical in nature, please contact Andrea
Ferkile at 301-415-8058 or email Andrea.Ferkile@nrc.gov.

All written correspondence should be directed to:

Deputy Director

Office of International Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Sincerely,

Brooke G. Smith, Branch Chief
Export Controls and International Organizations
Office of International Programs



